
 

 

 

 

15th June 2024 

 

 

Internal audit of Shadforth Parish Council has been carried out using guidance of AGAR 
2023-24. 

I have studied the accounts, invoices and receipts provided by Shadforth Parish Council 
during the financial year ending 31st March 2024. 

The statement of accounts presents the financial position of Shadforth Parish Council for the 
year ending 31st March 2024. 

 

 

Items Not Covered 

F  No petty cash used at Shadforth Parish Council. 

K  The authority did not exempt itself from a limited assurance review in 2022-23. 

 

 

 

Steven Burns 
steventhomasburns77@gmail.com 

 

 


